
June 16, 2017 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

In accordance with Public Service Law, enclosed are copies of the Tariff for Ogden Telephone 
Company d/b/a Frontier Ogden Telephone Company PSC no 2. related to matter number 
17-01184 issued June 16, 2017 to be effective July 16, 2017 as follows: 

Section 3 
2nd revised leaf 4 
5th revised leaf 5 
2nd revised leaf 6 
5th revised leaf 7 

Section 6 
2nd revised leaf 10 
2nd revised leaf 11 

The purpose of this filing is to replace pages from the directory listing and Miscellaneous Services 
sections that we attempted to remove from the tariff and place in the customer service guide.

There is no reason to notice customers of this filing.

If you have any questions regarding the format of the tariff, please call Jessica Tierney 585-777-3635 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Leslie Zink 
Leslie Zink 
Tariff Manager 

Received: 06/16/2017


